
 

 

August 8, 2024  

 

Anthony Ward 

Town of Casco 

 

Dear Anthony Ward, 

We are pleased to announce that the Maine Department of Transportation (MaineDOT) has 
selected the Town of Casco for a Municipal Stream Crossing Grant in the amount of $200,000. 
This grant is to improve community, economic, and environmental benefits at the stream 
crossing on Edwards Road.  

Your match is $25,000. Please note that costs incurred prior to the execution of the grant 
agreement will not be considered as part of the match requirement. If you applied for funding for 
multiple projects, please note that this letter only pertains to the project listed above. 

More details will follow. MaineDOT will be in touch in the coming weeks to prepare and 
execute a grant agreement. If you have questions in the meantime, please contact MaineDOT’s 
grant team, MunicipalStreamCrossing.MDOT@maine.gov. 

MaineDOT is excited to be a part of your effort to create infrastructure that is resilient to future 
climate conditions and improves community safety.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Joyce Noel Taylor P.E. 
Chief Engineer 
Maine Department of Transportation 


